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My first trip to Asia, for the All 

Asia Conference held in Manado 

Indonesia, was absolutely     

amazing. Experiencing a new   

culture and learning about a new 

history was something I will never 

forget. From beholding God’s  

gorgeous scenery, to meeting 

such lovely hard working Godly 

servants in local churches, to 

attending my first ground     

breaking service and learning   

traditional dances, to tasting the 

spiciest foods. I couldn't of asked 

for a better trip. I pray I get to     

do it all again one day.  

It was a delight to be able to return 

to San Pedro Sula Honduras for the 

All Americas Conference in August. 

To be able to see old friends and 

make new ones was such a     

blessing to me. Also getting to visit local churches was a 

personal highlight of the trip. I thank God for His great 

outpouring during this week in Central America.  

A huge thank you to those who made it possible for me  

to attend these two conferences.  

God’s richest Blessings, Chelsea Terry  
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